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The Library will be closing for the removal of the existing roof 

starting Monday,  

November 20th.The parking lot will be blocked off to 

accommodate a crane and dumpster.  

  

It is suggested that patrons arrange to pick up or return 

materials to another library for the week.  

  

We anticipate reopening on  

Saturday, November 25 from 10 am to 5 pm 
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